
У Евгения Капуна и Федора Царева приняли доклад «On NP-Hardness of the 

Paired de Bruijn Sound Cycle Problem» на 13th Workshop on Algorithms in 

Bioinformatics, который будет проходить в Sophia Antipolis, France 

(September 2–4, 2013). 

Поздравляю! Классно! 

 

Dear Fedor Tsarev, 

We are pleased to inform you that after a second round of reviewing your paper: 

On NP-Hardness of the Paired de Bruijn Sound Cycle Problem 

has now been accepted for presentation at the 13th Workshop on Algorithms in 

Bioinformatics to be held in Sophia Antipolis, France, from September 2 to 4, 

2013. 

Since you already submitted your final version and copyright form, we have all 

files that we need from you for the production of the proceedings. 

Thank you very much again for your submission to WABI 2013. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Aaron Darling and Jens Stoye 

WABI 2013 PC co-chairs 


